
Subject FW: San Onofre waste situation 

From: Quentin de Bruyn [mailto:superkew@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2018 11:48 AM 
To: RulemakingComments Resource <RulemakingComments.Resource@nrc.gov> 
Subject: [Extemal_Sender] San Onofre waste situation 

The canisters to hold some of the most dangerous substance on earth are failing before they have even been 
used. 

Why would we want to trust these canisters to store our waste indefinitely, and so close to the ocean? When 
some or many of these canisters fail, the environmental impact will be catastrophic. 

Please vote to move the canisters further away from the ocean current and corrosive air, as well as using higher 
quality canisters, with a much thicker casing. 

Regards, 
Quentin de bruyn 
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